
 

1. Senior Photo  
You are not required to have a professional take your senior photo. We will have Lifetouch take student 

pictures for school purposes at registration that can be used in the yearbook. You are required to have 

your photo taken by the school photographer. If you do not submit a photo, or your submitted photo 

does not meet the outlined specifications below, the photo taken at the beginning of the year by the 

school photographer will be used. 

Senior Photo Specifications 
The goal of these specifications is to achieve a unifying, quality appearance of all senior pictures, which 

are intended to collectively celebrate the students themselves at this lifetime milestone within the 

yearbook, while still providing flexibility and individuality for each student photo.* 

 In color with a minimum of 300 dpi (your photographer will know what to do) 

 Vertical, waist-up shot with the student standing or sitting (please no lying) 

 The student’s face must be the focal point of the picture and be visible with 

both eyes facing the camera 

 Backgrounds should be simple and unclutter, and must not distract the focal 

point away from the student 

 Accessories, if any, such as trees, rocks, furniture, etc., should be minimal and 

must not distract the focal point away from the student 

 Props, if any, should be minimal, need to be school appropriate, and must not 

distract the focal point away from the student 

 Dress code policy must be followed as cited in the handbook 

*The CA-HI Yearbook reserves the right to not use a photo that does not meet any of the specifications. 

Overall, the senior photo should reflect the student as an individual of the Senior Class and as the 

subject of the photo. As an alternative, we encourage families to consider any of their personalized 

photos for the “senior dedication” section (please obtain the special order form if interested). 

2. Baby Photo  
A baby photo of yourself is also needed for the graduation ceremony’s senior slideshow. 

PICTURES DUE:  Friday, December 21, 2018 
Please submit your pictures (senior and baby photos) by the due date listed above to Mr. Benisch.   

Electronic copies (JPEG or JPG file formats) should be emailed as an attachment with your name (last 

then first) in the subject line. Physical prints should be delivered in person with your name (first and last) 

labeled on, attached to, or included with the pictures. Please note that physical prints will need to be 

scanned, which results in reduced image quality. 

Please contact Mr. Benisch with any questions via email, jbenisch@cambridge.k12.wi.us, or phone,  

608-423-3261 ext. 3139. 
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